
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  5-8-21 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannan called the meeting to order at 11:29. Other officers present were 
Bill Lehr, Dr. Bob, and Cheri Anglin.  It was noted that a quorum was established with 26. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on stalls. 
 
Les thanked Jim Richardson for providing lunch today.  There will be no lunch in June 
because of the fly-in. 
 
Guests included Jeff Covington from Vicksburg who is interested in light sport, Glenn 
McGovern who is an instrument and commercial pilot who is interested in soaring, and his 
wife, Erica Christ, who is also a private pilot who now loves soaring. 
 
Boyd moved that the April minutes be accepted, Randy seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Cheri and Bill mentioned the fundraiser for the Pineville EAA on Saturday, June 5, at the 
Raymond Airport. 
 
Boyd discussed the glider club activities.  Cheri said that runway 16/34 at Hawkins Airport 
is now open, but taxiway Alpha is still closed.  Pete Vozzo mentioned that the B-17 is 
coming to Jackson. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We have 60 members with two added today.  Please pay 
your dues and hangar rent!  Les reminded the club that Doug Denton is now a life 
member.  A plaque will be awarded at the fly-in. 
 
Boyd, chair of the nominating committee, announced the slate of officers for 2021-2022:  
Les Brannon as president, Carl Fox as vice-president, Cheri Anglin as secretary, Bill Lehr 
as treasurer, and Randy West as safety officer.  Jeff Bradshaw will be the webmaster.  Bill 
Lehr will send out the club emails.  Dr. Bob moved that the slate of officers be accepted, 
Boyd seconded the motion, and the officers were elected unanimously. 
 
Boyd reported that he cut the runway and may spray Roundup. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:20. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


